Millennium Forum – Cinderella
Staff and children in Year 3, 4, 5,6 & 7 are really looking forward to our visit to the Millennium Forum on Monday 5th December 2022, to watch the Pantomime – Cinderella.  We will leave school at 9.15am on Monday morning and will not return until 2.00pm approx.

The children will have their lunch when they return to school, they will need a packed lunch as they will return too late for dinners.

Children should:

· come to school at the usual time

· wear school uniform

· bring a warm, waterproof coat 

· not bring any money

· bring a snack to enjoy at the Theatre (no fizzy drinks)
· go home at the normal time.
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